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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

kulbir dhillon <dhillonk_63@hotmail.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 10:12 AM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam
In reference to RIN 3038-AC61, I am requesting you Not to change the current trading
regulations as required to Leverage and Margin requirements.
I am a small trader making living thru trading and I will not be able to afford heavy margin
requirements. So please help me out.
Thanks.
Kulbir S. Dhillon

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.


